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A CENTRE FOR TECHNICAL EXCELLENCE 

From the desk of head governing board 

Head governingLast year has been a year of high activity, new ini 
tiatives, and excellent result for the ABIT group. The academic 
team is working with great strength and renewed activities. There 
have been significant breakthroughs in R&D as well as major devel 
opments in skil development areas. Student activities have been 
highly energetic. Corporate relationships are smooth and student 
placements h¡ve been excellent. I am confident; the current year 
will be a highly successful one for everyone in the ABIT family. I 

think all staff and students of ABIT for their activity involvement and 
Wish that we all progress even further with noble and creative initia 
tives. Wish everyone a very successful year. 

-Er. Satyadarshi Mishra 

Prom the desk of Director- Placement and leu Daitiatiucs 

We all recognize the significance of maintaining and prioritising our objectives to 
enhance efficiency and productivity. It is a delight to learn that the engineering 
wing of the ABIT Trust is releasing another instalment of our annual newsletter, 
'Prajwalan." 
delves into effective time management. 
Educational institutions play a crucial role in igniting minds and fostering knowl 
edge. Each year, the editorial team selects a concept to inspire learning and 
wisdom. 

I extend my congratulations to the dedicated editorial team for producing this 
issue. Their efforts in putting it together are commendable, and I'm certain you'll 
derive as much enjoyment from reading it as they did in creating it. 
Wishing everyone a joyous new year! 

From 7he Desk of The Principal: 

-Er. Payal Mohapatra 

2021 to 22, started with the positive note and ended with promises. 
It was a year of achievements and new initiatives in different fields. 
The family of ABIT joined hands in the progress of admissions, R&D 
activities, placements and overall progress. On behalf of ABIT 
group of institution, I thank each and every member for their effort 
and corporation. Looking forward to many more achievements. 
Wishing everyonea very happy and prosperous New year 

Prof.(Dr.) Leena Samantaray 

n. I'm confident you'll find this edition of 'Prajwalan' enlightening, as it 


